Each Bethel has received a wooden ‘Giving Tree'
The goal is to grow and give back to your Bethel.

'Giving Tree' incentives shall be the following:
Add a bumble bee for each Jobie-to-Bee
Add a deer for the first initiate

Add a fox for the second initiate

Add a raccoon for the third initiate

Add a pair of hedgehogs for the fourth and
fifth initiates

Each Bethel is requested to decorate their
'Giving Tree' and bring it back to
Grand Session 2018 showing their growth,

If you have any questions, please contact

Mom Paula Howard, Grand Guide
638 Beatrice Ave.
St. Louis, MO 63125
pifhoward(@gmail.com
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